
Opal Class Home Learning Activities 
Autumn Two  

Below are some activities that will support some of the learning we are doing in school this half term. 
There is no expectation that these tasks are recorded or brought back into school. However, if you want to 

send pictures, objects or comments into school for us to share with the other children then we will be 
pleased to receive them.  

Celebrations 
At home can you talk about the 

things that you celebrate. How do 
you celebrate them? What family 

traditions do you have?    

Read your school reading book 
each night. Sound out each word 
using the letter sounds and put 

them back together to read. Talk 
about the pictures, the 
characters and what 
happens in the story.   

Have a go at writing labels for 
things around the house. You 
could write the first 
letter in the word, or 
try breaking up the 

word into letter sounds 
to write it.  

We are learning about adding 
and taking away. Can you count 
the shoes in the cupboard and 
then add one more? Can you 

count the biscuits on 
the plate, eat one and 
say how many are left?  

We are learning about the 
Nativity story in class, when Jesus 
was born. Do you have any baby 
pictures? What were you like as a 
baby? Where were you 

born?   

We are learning about Bonfire 
Night and Diwali, the festival of 
light! Can you make a colourful 
picture? Can you add different 

textures or use different 
materials?  

 


